
LGS presents the Annual Meet-the- 

Family night.  Come and celebrate the ac-

complishments of our students and meet the 

staff of LGS.  We will have hot dogs, dessert 

and beverages in the VC beginning at 5:30 

pm.  All members of the LGS family are in-

vited to the school for this enjoyable annual 

event.  Please bring your favourite 

salad/dessert and we’ll supply the hot 

dogs,  plates, forks & beverages.  Meet your 

friends and staff, see the school.   

 

See You There!! 

LGS KINDERGARTEN 
 

The LGS Kindergarten is 

still accepting registra-

tions.  Please contact the 

school office for further 

information. 
 

 

2015 - 2016 SCHOOL FEES 

 

ECS   50.00 

GRADE 1- 6 50.00 

 

School Fees can be paid 

online via our website.  

Please call the office for de-

tails or assistance. 

 

TEXTBOOK RENTAL CONTEST 

 

Pay your child’s school fees 

by September 30/15 and 

have your name entered to 

win your school fees back!!! 

 

Playschool 

Watch for infor-

mation regarding 

Playschool starting in 

October.  For more in-

formation please call 

the office. 

Please like 

us on Face-

book 

LGS SCHOOL COUNCIL  

MEETING 

WEDNESDAY 

SEPTEMBER 17, 2015 @ 

6:30 

LGS LIBRARY 

FOLLOWING THE MEET 

THE FAMILY POTLUCK @ 

5:30 

PLEASE ATTEND!!! 
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https://www.facebook.com/pages/Lloyd-Garrison-School/129344877170024?sk=wall


Superintendent’s Message 

Welcome Back 

It is my great pleasure to welcome students, staff, par-

ents and guardians back for the 2015-2016 school 

year.  We hope you enjoyed a wonderful summer 

break.  

 

To our new families and staff, welcome to the Peace 

River School Division family. We are a public school 

system committed to supporting students to reach their 

full potential in safe and caring learning environments.  

 

Our goal is to nurture the unique talents and gifts of our students while we provide a broad range of engaging 

academic and extra-curricular programming.  To achieve this, we have adopted an Inclusive Education system. 

An inclusive education system takes responsibility for all students, ensuring each student belongs and receives a 

quality education no matter their ability or disability, language, cultural background, gender or age.   

 

In addition, equal emphasis is placed on safety, wellness, community involvement and relationship building. We 

are thankful for the relationships shared with our parents, guardians, community members, businesses and or-

ganizations that bring greater opportunities for our students and most of all – demonstrates to our students that 

they are supported by their community.   

 

Parents play an important role in education and we welcome, value and appreciate your involvement and input. 

We understand that parental involvement looks different based on many factors and will continue to ensure par-

ents are informed of ways they can be involved and feel at home in our schools.  We look forward to celebrating 

parents during PRSD’s annual “Parents Matter Appreciation Week” this November.  

 

Our staff are committed and passionate individuals that put student needs first and our schools are families that 

work together as a team. Whether you are a student, staff member, parent or community member, you are an 

important part of the Peace River School Division family and we wish you a rewarding and enjoyable 2015-

2016 school year. 

 

Paul Bennett, PRSD Superintendent  

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 

TUESDAY SEPT 29, 2015 9:00 A.M.  
(Retakes September 30th)  

ORDER ENVELOPES WILL BE SENT HOME WITH PROOFS. PLEASE RETURN 
YOUR  CHILD’S ENVELOPE 

(WITH PAYMENT) 
AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. 

THANK YOU!! 



 
Pay School Fees Online!    

Peace River School Division is pleased to offer you the opportunity to pay stu-

dent fees electronically!  

The “School Cash Online” program provides a convenient payment option that saves time and is environmentally 

friendly. You can make secure online payments by credit card anytime and receive a receipt.  

 

Safe. Simple. Secure. 
 

Signing up only takes a few moments! Here is how it works: 

1. Go to https://prsd.schoolcashonline.com or follow 

the link in the Parent Portal on our website: 

www.prsd.ab.ca 

2. Take a few minutes to register and create an ac-

count for your child(ren). 

3. Review and pay your child’s fees using direct online 

payment. 

 

Participating parents will be notified by email of student fees once they register on the School Cash Online website.  

School Cash Online provides one-on-one telephone support at:  

1-866-961-1803. 



September 2015 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 
Back to 
School 

2 3 4 5 

6 7 
 

NO 
SCHOOL—
Labour Day 

8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 
Meet n Greet 
Potluck 5:30 

17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 
NO 

SCHOOL—
PD Day 

29 
School Pho-

tos 

30    


